
Since the last B.I.S.D. Maintenance/Custodial monthly report of June 10, 2015, we addressed 
and/or completed the following: 

The last (2) weeks has primarily been spent on receiving and installing several more freight line 
deliveries of product for the New Addition. We have also done major furniture moving in the 
High School and Annex in preparation of floor stripping and waxing. Likewise, we have moved 
furniture in the Elementary and Intermediate and have shampooed the carpets. As this is being 
written, we shampooing the Library and the High School's principal's office. Floor stripping will 
continue next week to complete the High School and then the Annex. Floor stripping will begin 
approx. mid July on the Junior High hallway and lab classroom after the new a/c and heating 
equipment has been installed. 

We will be receiving the new window a/c and heating units for the Elementary building next 
week and will install as quickly as possible. 

A major visitor's and our Junior High old football Field House renovation project was started this 
week with Amanda Sims taking the lead in its renovation. 

We have looked at a couple of options on the addition of a restroom in the new Elementary 
Resource classroom in the New Classroom Addition. Will begin work on this as soon as 
possible. 

Touch-up painting is being done in several classrooms campus wide and we have several 
plumbing projects on our books to begin after July 1. 

The non-functioning a/c unit in the Auditorium will also be replaced by mid July. 

Thank You for Your time and support, 

Steve  Giblin 
Maintenance/Custodial Supervisor 


